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Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to our new 
term in school and nursery.  
What a quick summer that 
was.  I hope you all enjoyed 
some family time and had a 
nice and relaxing holiday. 

Our new primary 1s and our 
new nursery starts have all 
settled in very well to the 
new routines of school and 
nursery.   

A warm welcome to our 
new families who have 
joined Quarter Primary and 
we hope you will enjoy be-
ing part of our wonderful 
school community. 

Our classes this year are 
made up of P1/2, P3/4/5 
and P6/7. 

Our parent/family open 
afternoon takes place on 
Wednesday 13th Septem-
ber 2-3pm where you can 
meet the teacher and visit 
the classrooms. 

I’m very much looking to 
the year ahead and all the 
exciting learning taking 
place. 

Mrs Sharon Bokas  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Wed 6th Sept 7.30pm  
Parent Council AGM  

 
Wed 13th Sept 2-3pm  

Parent Open Afternoon  
 

Tuesday 19th Sept  
Nursery Stay & Play  

 
Fri 22nd & Mon 25th Sept  

September weekend  
 

Wed 11th October  
Parents’ Evening  

 
Mon 16th—Fri 20th Oct 

October Break  
 

Thurs 2nd November  
P1-7 Flu Immunisation  

 
Mon 13th November  

In Service Day  
 

Wed 15th November  
Nursery Stay & Play  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Parents Portal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will now be using Parents Portal for all com-
munications, consent forms, annual data checks 

etc.  You can report your child’s absence, 
change address or telephone numbers etc 

through Parents Portal.  If you have not already 
done so, please ensure that you link your chil-
dren) as soon as possible.  Parents Portal will 

also eventually replace the school app as a 
means of communication to parents so it is vital 

that parents have access to it.  If you require 
any assistance, please contact the school office.  

 

Parent Pay  

 

We would like to remind parents of new nursery 
and P1 children to sign up to ParentPay for pay-
ment of trips, milk, school lunches etc.  All par-
ents have been issued with their log in details, 

but if you require any assistance, please contact 
the school office and Mrs Hart will help with any 

issues.  Thank you.  

 

After School Clubs  
 

We will be running the following after school clubs this term:  
 

Mondays & Tuesdays from 28th August. (P4/5/6)Cross Stitch with Mrs Adam 3-4pm.  
 

Wednesdays from 6th September to 11th October (P5/6/7) Basketball Training Sessions 3-4pm  
 

TBC—Mixed football Training 3-4pm (dates to be confirmed)  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 P34/5 Swimming Lessons  

 

Swimming lessons will commence on 
Thursday afternoons from 2nd November until 

Thursday 8th February (not 21st & 28th December 
or 4th January).  A letter has been sent out to parent 

with all details via ParentsPortal.  Payment item is 
on ParentPay to pay for lessons.  

 

 

P6/7 Mixed Football Festival  

Details of the Boys/Girls Mixed Foot-
ball  Festival have also been sent out 
via ParentsPortal for consent. Dates 

will be issued in due course.   

 

 

P1/2 

P3/4/5 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P5/6/7 

Our new P1 pupils settling in well 

 

 

Staffing 

 

Welcome to Miss Sharif 
who is teaching in 
P5/6/7 and to Mr 

Whitelock who is working in P1/2 on 
a Monday and Tuesday only. 

 

 

Miss Carswell is back working in our 
nursery covering Mrs McCrim-

mond’s Maternity Leave. 

  

 


